Sarah Taggart

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:12 PM

To: Sarah Taggart

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] proposed agreement with Pier B

From: Frank W. Smith <fwsmith23@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:10 PM

To: Jimmy Weekley <jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] proposed agreement with Pier B

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Jimmy,

This agreement is nothing short of shameless.

You said in one of the meetings that the City had to back its citizens.
You did not say it had to stick it in their back.

Frank W Smith

631 Southard St
Key West



